

# St Saviour's News



# Summer 2018

### Year 6 SATs

Well done to Year 6 and Year 2 for all their hard work with their SATs. They showed a positive and determined attitude and really did themselves proud.

### Nursery Places

We still have nursery places available for September 2018.

Please contact the school office for more details.

# Bring a Plant to School

The Gardening Club welcome donations of small outdoor plants during the week beginning  $4^{th}$  June, 2018. Thank you!

#### Goodbye

Mark Wilson, the Curate at St Thomas', is sadly leaving us at the beginning of June to take up a position as a vicar in West Bromwich. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mark for all his dedication and hard work during his time at St Saviour's.

### Sun Safety

Please remember to send in water bottles, hats and sun cream during the hot weather. There is form to complete on our website for children in Nursery & Reception.

# Fathers' Day Coffee and Cake

Join us on Tuesday 12th June at 2.30pm for coffee &cake! Please see letter and return slip if you would like to attend

### Disney Day

As part of St Bart's Trust, the children will be participating in "Disney Day" on the 6<sup>th</sup> July, 2018. On the day, the children will be able to come to school dressed as their favourite Disney character.

# Communication

Remember to follow us on

Facebook <a href="https://www.facebook.com/stsavioursacademy">https://www.facebook.com/stsavioursacademy</a>
School website <a href="https://www.stsavioursprimary.com">https://www.stsavioursprimary.com</a>

Twitter <a href="https://twitter.com/\$t\$avioursTalke/">https://twitter.com/\$t\$avioursHead</a>

### Attendance

Please remember it is important that your child comes to school every day. ATTEND EDC are supporting the school with attendance and will visiting our parents at home to support and advise where necessary.

#### Parking

Please be considerate when parking in the vicinity of the school. You should not be parking on double yellow lines or the pavement. Please park legally – thank you.

# Swimming Gala

Well done to the Year 5 and 6 children who took part in the swimming gala.

Family Picnic 12.00pm	20.7.18
Leavers' Assembly 11.00am	20.7.18
Live Music Performance (pupils only)	18.7.18
Reserve Sports Day	17.7.18
Y6 Prom 6.30pm	13.7.18
Sports Day (am – EY/KS1 pm – KS2)	12.7.18
Disney Day	6.7.18
Whole School Transition	2-5.7.18
Y6 Transition The Kings	2-5.7.18
Y5 Taster Day UPAK	28.6.18
Book Fair	28.6.18 - 4.7.18
Y6 Residential Standon Bowers	27-29.6.18
RE Day	22.6.18
New starters Sept 2018 Meeting 6.00pm	18.6.18
Y5/6 Tag Rugby Tournament	18.6.18
Nursery Trip Blue Planet	18.6.18
Wind in the Willows Theatre	13.6.18
Fathers' Day Coffee/Cake	12.6.18
Y6 Standon Bowers Parent meeting 2.30pm	11.6.18
Year 1 Phonics Screen	11.6.18
Class Photographs	6.6.18
Y5/6 visit to St Nathaniel's (8 pupils)	5.6.18
Y6 Trip to Lichfield	4.6.18
Dates for your Diary	

Have a safe and happy holiday!

See you on the 4th June, 2018

